
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Trainees, 
 
 
On behalf of the Korean American Medical Association (KAMA), we would like to extend 
a warm welcome and share our deep commitment to your growth as future leaders in 
medicine and research. 
 
 
One of KAMA’s core missions is to promote trainee research and support career 
development. We believe that fostering academic curiosity and scientific excellence 
early in your training is essential to advancing both our community and the broader field 
of medicine. As part of this mission, we are excited to announce the Trainee Research 
Abstract Competition at our upcoming 50th KAMA Scientific Convention. 
 
 
This is a wonderful opportunity for students, residents, and fellows to present original 
research, connect with mentors, and gain recognition for their work. We strongly 
encourage you to submit your abstracts and take advantage of this platform to share 
your contributions with peers and leaders in the field. 
 
 
You can find full submission details and eligibility criteria at the following link: 
https://www.kamaus.org/convention/abstracts.html#section-abstract 
 
We are here to support you every step of the way and look forward to seeing your 
innovative work at the convention. 
 
 
With best wishes for your continued success, 
 
 
Anthony Choi + Eugene Choo 
Co-Research Chairs 
Korean American Medical Association (KAMA) 

464 Hudson Terrace Suite 201, Englewood Cliffs, NJ 07632 
201.567.1434 | info@kamaus.org 

 


